Dear EuroShrimp Community,

The EuroShrimp Industry session at the European aquaculture Society conference in Rimini is drawing
near and we would like to give you a short update on place and time of our meeting.

The session will take place on the 29th September from 2 pm to 5 pm at the Palacongressi di Rimini
in the Porto room with space for about 80 participants. You can expect exciting presentations on the
topic of European shrimp farming and on the latest practice-oriented research at different universities
and institutes in Europe.

After the presentations, we offer the opportunity to exchange with the participants and the speakers
and to ask and answer questions, make contacts and to network within the EuroShrimp Community.

We will inform you about the detailed program in the upcoming weeks, in the meantime, you can
check out our past events on https://www.euroshrimp.net/events/ to get an impression on what to
expect at our meeting.

We are excited to meet you and are looking forward to a diversified and interesting afternoon around
the topic of Shrimp Aquaculture.

Kindest wishes
Gregor, Matt and the Euroshrimp Team

P.S.: Please feel free to get in contact if you have any news, questions or information you would like to
share via the EuroShrimp network. You contact us via the euroshrimp.net website or send an Email to
euroshrimp@awi.de
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